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May 10, 2004 
 

 
 

Mr. Ronald D. Leonhardt 
City Clerk 
Office of the City Clerk 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

Dear Mr. Leonhardt: 
 
 I am forwarding a “Report on 2003 Activities” for the Infrastructure Services 

Division. 
 

 Should you have any questions, I will be happy to discuss them with you. 
 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
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Enclosure 
 

c:    Barry Zalben (3 copies) 
 

bc:   Jerome Zaremba 
        Martín Aquino 
 

 


